

October 3, 2024

RECEIVED

Mr. Ivan Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors, AFL-CIO 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivani

This notice serves as a reminder, regarding the upcoming 2025 open season. Postal Service Health Benefits (PSHB) program enrollment can be facilitated by completing the SF2809, Health Benefits Election Form, accessible on the OPM website and MyHR.USPS.gov.

Additionally, health benefit enrollment can be completed by utilizing the PSHB platform.

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension7773 if you have any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

James Lloyo

Contract Administration (NALC)